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Research Analysis 

 

The Proposed Committee Substitute for HB 3274 exempts the Oklahoma Municipal Power 

Authority from the Oklahoma Open Records Act and the Oklahoma Open Meetings Act for 

matters relating to security plans and procedures, and from the Information Technology 

Consolidation and Coordination Act. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3274 in its current form exempts the Oklahoma Municipal Power Authority from provisions 

of law, including the Information Technology Consolidation and Coordination Act.  The 

Oklahoma Municipal Power Authority is a nonappropriated state agency; therefor, any increased 

costs or savings realized by the Authority will be absorbed within the Authority’s budget.  HB 

3274 is expected to have no direct fiscal impact on state appropriations or revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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